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January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Music Trip to see Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra – Tuesday 30 January 2024 
 
We have secured some tickets for our GCSE music students in Years 10 and 11 to go and see the set 
works for their course, being performed live by the Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra.  
 
The event is happening at Trinity Academy in Bristol and will bring together students from different 
schools in the area to work together and learn about the pieces with a professional orchestra.  
 
We will leave Backwell by coach at 12:00 pm and will aim to be back at school for 3:15pm (traffic 
permitting).  Students will need to bring a packed lunch for the day.   
 
The music department is paying for the cost of the presentation from the orchestra.  There is a 
£10 fee towards the coach travel.  Please visit www.parentpay.com, the school’s online cashless 
payment system to give your consent and make payment  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals and/or is Pupil Premium, financial assistance is 
available.  Please contact the Finance Team at finance@backwellschool.net or via their direct line 
01275 465941.  If you have any problems accessing ParentPay, please contact the Finance Team. 
 
Should you have any queries about the trip, please do get in touch with me at school.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Steve Clarke 
Curriculum Leader – Performing Arts 
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